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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2025-26 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education.  

Playground installation  
Works to install new playground equipment between buildings E and B at Eastwood Public School 
will take place from Wednesday 2 July to Friday 1 August 2025. Temporary fencing will be 
installed before works start to ensure students and staff can’t access the work site. 

Most of the work will take place during the winter school holidays to avoid any impacts to school 
operations.  

Proposed location of new playground equipment 

 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience these works may cause and thank you for your patience while 
we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

If you have any questions about this work, you can contact School Infrastructure during business 
hours on the contact details below.  
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